
 

 

Susquehanna Region SCCA 
Autocross COVID-19 Requirements for 2020 

 

Please know that our main concern for everyone is their health and safety, therefore, it’s our responsibility to put that in 

the forefront of event logistics.  We must also adhere to all state and local regulations while planning for our events.  So 

with that, please read all of the policies below to make sure you are prepared for the events happening in 2020. 

 

 If you aren’t feeling well, or feel like you may have symptoms of an illness, please stay home! 
 

 Everyone on site is required to wear a mask.  With the Governor’s recent statement on 7/1/20, we are required 

to wear masks outside.  Masks are absolutely required in the “public” areas of the event, which include 

registration, tech and the driver’s meeting.  
 

 Until further notice, we will only be accepting pre-registered competitors through MSR.  We will not be 

accepting any walk up registrations at the events.  This pertains to the double header events for the season as 

well. 
 

 Tech inspections will be self-conducted tech inspections until further notice.  You will be required to print and 

complete the self-tech form listed in the registration link on MSR for each event.  You will have a guided tech 

inspection the morning of each event, where you will bring your self-tech sheet to our Tech Chief. 
 

 The driver’s meeting will be conducted via our PA system, please make sure you practicing social distancing, and 

remain 6 feet apart. 

 

 Loaner helmets will not be available at any events until further notice.  If you do not have your own helmet, 

you will not be able to participate. 
 

 The events will be limited to competitors ONLY.  No spectators are permitted at the events. 
 

 Make sure that you have the following items with you, we will NOT be offering the following items: 

- Bottled Water 

- Painter’s Tape for car numbers/classes 
 

 We will have cleaning supplies like hand sanitizer and cleaning wipes for our Core staff to clean items like radios, 

timing equipment, and other equipment needed to run the event.  You will need to bring your own sanitizing 

items and PPE to participate in the events, as the items will not be readily available for all competitors to use.  
 

 Please be respectful of your fellow competitors, follow social distancing guidelines when in busy areas like 

registration, the driver’s meeting and course walk. 
 

 If you are not comfortable with the above guidelines, please do not register for any events.  If you are not 

following the guidelines we have put in place, you will be asked to leave, and may not be able to attend future 

events. 

 

 


